
Your Name Chinese United Association of Greater Phoenix   

 

 

668 North 44th Street 

Phoenix, AZ 85008.   

 

August 19, 2017 

DONALD J. TRUMP 

President of the United States of America 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 

20500 

Dear DONALD J. TRUMP: 

Mr. President we represent the Chinese Cultural Center and Historical Gardens here in Phoenix, 

Arizona.  You may have heard that we are in a struggle with Big Business here in Phoenix and 

we need your help.  The property has been bought by a venture capitalist and he intends to our 

beautiful garden and cultural center down, very soon. 

This is to invite you to visit the Phoenix Chinese Cultural Center and Gardens when you come to 

Phoenix on Tuesday, August 22, 2017.  We would relish the opportunity to welcome our 

President to this place of American history.  Over 175,000 Asians live in Arizona and we 

welcome you to come visit us! 

Respectfully, 

___________________________________________ 

CHINESE UNITED ASSOCIATION OF GREATER PHOENIX 

Your Name 


